Hello,

Please do not renew the license for the Red Rooster. Tim is currently trying to round up
support from his workers and patrons in favor of renewal. But the truth is, he takes no
responsibility for his actions, is playing the victim, and has no plan to change the operation
or culture of his business. Actions like his may be sadly too common in Wi bars, but at
some point we need to stop excusing this and start setting standards and expectations .
Maybe other owners will think twice before engaging in the same type of over-serving and
after-hours behavior if they know they actually risk losing something as a result of it. | don’t
know Tim, but | do know there is no benefit to the city for him to own a drinking
establishment. He needs to find a different line of work and leave bar ownership to
responsible individuals.

Sincerely,

Michelle



